
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Norfolk’s Children with Disabilities Information Sharing Event 
 

The Resource Allocation System and Children and Young 
People’s Disability Register 

 
What? 
 
An information sharing event to inform professionals about the new way in 
which referrals to the Children with Disabilities Service are made.  
 
The session will inform you of the criteria for accessing the Children with 
Disabilities service, how new referrals will need to be made, how they will be 
processed and the services available. 
 
Who for? 
 
The session is aimed at professionals who support children from working with 
schools i.e. school SENCO’s, Parent Support Advisors, teachers and other 
professionals supporting disabled children. If you are given a place it is 
expected that you will cascade the information and learning within your 
workplace. 
 
When? 
 
There will be one event for ALL schools in Norfolk to have the opportunity to 
attend; 
 
Wednesday 5th October 2011 at Dereham Football Club, Aldiss Park, 
Norwich Road, Dereham, Norfolk, NR20 3PX 
 
16.30 – 18.30 with Tea and Coffee on arrival. 
 
A programme for the day will be sent to you in due course. 
 
The session is free and booking is completed on a first come, first serve 
basis. 
 
To book a place please complete and return the booking form below  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Booking Form 
 
Norfolk’s Children with Disabilities Information Sharing Event 
 

The Resource Allocation System and Children and Young 
People’s Disability Register 

 
 

 
Name:……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Job Title:…………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
School/Area covered:……………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Address:…………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Your contact details:   
 
 
Email:……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Telephone Number:…………………………………………………………. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
Please complete and return this booking form to Karryn Dixon at: 
 
karryn.dixon@norfolk.gov.uk   
 
Alternatively post to; 
 
Access and Services Team 
Schofield House 
Spar Road 
Norwich 
NR6 6BX 

mailto:karryn.dixon@norfolk.gov.uk

